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Congratulations to Alexandra Michael.

Please join me in congratulating Alexandra on her new role as Aquatics Supervisor
in the Waterpark.

Ally has been part of the team for just over a year as a lifequard and most recently a
lead guard. Her ability to lead a team is unparalleled and she does so naturally. |
have no doubt she will excel in this new position.

Ally has jumped in with both feet (pun intended) and has already embraced her
expanded responsibilities. She quickly became an integral part of the team,
demonstrating a clear knack for safety and a love for people. In this new role, she
will be responsible for maintaining a fun and safe environment for staff and guests
alike. Ally is a phenomenal leader, joining an already stellar leadership team and |
am excited to see her continued growth.

[, as well as the rest of the WP team, are excited for her and look forward to another
successful winter season. If you find yourself in the Waterpark pass a ‘Congrats’
along to Ally.

Tyler Paxman
Director of Aquatics




